
September 06, 2017

Cheryl Lowry, Purchasing Agent
2507 Lee St., Room 104

Greenville, TX. 75401

(P) 903-408-4292 (F) 903-408-4242

SEP 12 2017

Re: Contract Renewal

Annual Physician Services for Hunt County Criminal Justice Center
Term: 10/15/2017-10/14/2018

Dear Ms. Lowry,

It would be my pleasure to offer to extend our current contract for an additional 12
months for Physician Services for Hunt County Criminal Justice Center. However, due to
a recent increase In malpractice insurance for our Physician Assistant, this Is to request a
slight increase in the contracted fee in order to help defray the costs. Therefore, this is
to request an increase from the current $43,800 per year to $46,900 per year, effective
October 15, 2017.

Ifyou have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. It has been a
pleasure working with all of you.

Sincerely,

Roxana Cruz, M.D., F.A.C.P.

Office: (903) 408-5800
Cell: (917)392-6684


